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 Community Education is working with Title I and schools to present a Parent 

University entitles: Acing the ISAT Starts at Home.  This workshop will help 

parents to fully understand the ISAT and how affects their children, the school and 

the district.  The parents will receive tools to help their child prepare for the test.  

In this workshop, parents will be invited to take a practice test on the ISBE website 

and gain more knowledge as to how the test looks.  The workshop will be held 

tentatively on February 27
th

 and 28
th
 at several schools; at parent friendly hours in 

the district.  For their attendance, parents will receive incentives award from their 

home school.   

 

 Community Education and Harvey School Dist. 152 has been invited as the special 

guest to the Schools Count Corp. Annual Appreciation Dinner on Tuesday March 

12
th
.  Schools Count Corp., under the direction of Mr. Dick Flesher, has been 

dedicated to provide school supplies, Christmas surprises and special services to 

schools our district for several years.  This dinner is to appreciate the individual 

that serve as a way of saying “Thank You” for our work in the schools.  The dinner 

will be held in Hinsdale Central High School (55
th
 and Grant Street, Hinsdale IL. 

At 6:00pm.  Those that wish to attend please let Ms. Bolton know so that she can 

R.S.V.P. our attendance. 

 

 The Community Education department is working with the Good Shepherd Center in 

Hazel Crest, IL, with their 21
st
 Annual Strong Children/Strong Community, Parent & 

Community Institute Day.  Ms. Bolton is on the Marketing Committee for this event.  The 

event is to be held on Saturday, March 2, 2013 at Prairie State College. There will be 

several workshops offered and lunch will be provided to those who participate.  Several of 

our District 152 parents attend this Institute day each year.  This event is open to the 

public. There will be information is English and Spanish available. CPDU’s and CEU are 

also being offers to Professionals or Parents needing training hours. 

 

 Ms. Bolton will be honored by The Outreach Church of God in Christ Home and Foreign 

Missions department at their Annual Community prayer Breakfast.  She will be receiving 

“The First Responder” award for her work in the community and in schools.  The program 

will be on March 30
th
 from 9:00am-11:00am at Outreach Church of God in Christ located 

on 200 West 147
th
 St. Harvey.  She looks forward to receiving this honor on behalf of the 

community and the district families. 
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